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Waltham Biosafety Committee Meeting Minutes 

 

September 18, 2018 
 

 

 

Dr. Merola and Edward Wack did not attend. 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 PM.  

 

 

1.  Naveris, 35 Gatehouse Drive, Waltham.  Request for Recombinant DNA               

 Permit.  Petitioner gave an oral presentation only.  No written materials 

 presented.  They were told to submit statement of facts in writing (pdf) to be 

 reviewed by Committee Member Barbara Ernisse.  The permit request is 

 being forwarded to the Board of Health without recommendation. 

 

  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 
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